
Reflecting on 2024
A Year of Impact and Gratitude:
As we close out another remarkable year, we are overwhelmed with gratitude for the continued
support and dedication that has fueled our mission. Your generosity and commitment have
empowered us to make a real difference in the lives of families and youth in crisis, strengthening our
communities through the partnership of law enforcement and compassionate donors like you.

Fifteen years ago, Lt. Jacqui MacConnell set out to create a direct resource for officers assisting
families in crisis and at-risk youth. Today, Angels on Patrol continues to be a vital bridge between law
enforcement and those in need. Because of you, we are able to provide emergency assistance and
resources that offer hope and stability when it’s needed most. We love our unique mission!!!

2024 By the Numbers
This past year, Angels on Patrol received an astounding 325 requests from law enforcement officers,
translating into direct support for 4,108 individuals. This included 738 adults and 3,370 youth who
received assistance during their most vulnerable moments. Since our founding, we have impacted
26,268 lives—a testament to the power of community and collaboration!

Looking Ahead
As we step into 2025, we are committed to expanding our reach and deepening our impact. To
achieve this momentum, we continue to need your help. One simple way to support Angels on Patrol
is by becoming a monthly donor. A contribution of just $15 per month—in honor of our 15 years of
service—can provide crucial resources for families in crisis. Please consider sharing our mission with
businesses, corporations, friends, family, and colleagues.

Thank You
Our deepest appreciation goes out to our dedicated staff, board members, law enforcement
partners, donors, and volunteers. You are the heart of Angels on Patrol, and together, we are
changing lives.
﻿
Here’s to another year of impact, compassion, and unwavering support. Cheers to all we’ve
accomplished in 2024 and to the lives we will continue to touch in the years ahead!



SUPPORTING OFFICERS 24/7/365 DAYS A YEAR

Thanks to the initiative of
MCSO deputies, we had the
privilege of partnering with
them to provide basic
necessities for a little girl in
need as they discovered this
sweet girl had no bed to
sleep on. Thanks their kind
hearts, we were able to
provide a bed, mattress,
bedding, toys, and hygiene
items.

This is why we do what we
do! Officers from Phoenix PD
requested our help on a
domestic violence call to get
a young mom and her baby
out of danger.

Within 2 hours, we secured
them a flight and they were
on their way to safety with
family.

In partnership with both the
Phoenix police and Peoria
police departments, AoP
helped them assist this
courageous single mom of
five.

Thanks to our generous
donors, the officers utilized
our funds to provide the
family with necessary
groceries and Christmas gifts
for the entire family! 

Thank you for believing in our mission!


